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January 17, 2024 
Dear Parents/Guardians,

It is almost time for parent-teacher conferences. Parent-teacher conferences are a great way to provide a foundation for a partnership between families and schools. Conferences encourage home-school linkages and help support children’s learning when: 

– Parents and teachers engage in dialog about the student’s learning and development on a regular basis.

 – Parents and teachers are willing to listen and learn from each other. 

– Parents and teachers come to the conference prepared to ask questions and share information that will benefit the student.

Parent-teacher conferences are January 31st and February 1st. Please use the parent-teacher conference reservation link below to indicate the days and times that would work best for you. Parent-Teacher conference reservation link: https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Hull_High_School
My goals for our conference together is to inform you of your child’s growth and progress, learn important information from you regarding your child, plan for your child’s future success and build a trusting relationship with you. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or will be unable to meet during the week of scheduled conferences. I would be more than happy to arrange an alternative date with you. I look forward to meeting with you soon! 

Thank you,

Michael Knybel, Principal
Hull High School


Michael E. Knybel


Principal





180 Main Street, Hull, Massachusetts 02045


(781) 925-3000        Fax (781) 925– 3071


mknybel@town.hull.ma.us











Hull High School is committed to academic equity, personal responsibility, and the development of life-long learners within a safe and supportive environment.

Perseverance       Innovation       Respect       Accountability       Teamwork       Equity
The Hull Public School System Does Not Discriminate On The Basis of Age, Race, Color, National Origin, Sex, Gender Identity, Homelessness, Disability, Religion, or Sexual Orientation.

